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Meeting Minutes
August 28, 2012
1.0 Preliminaries


1.1
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM

1.2
Roll Call: Jim Saart, Pat Emmons and Jay Murphy
2.0
Application for Body Art Practitioner


Applicant: Andrew Russell


Pat moved to approve the application.  Motion was seconded by Jay and carried 
3-0
3.0
Housing Complaint


    3.1  89 Broad Street Housing Code Violations


  The Building Inspector noted that the deck boards need to be replaced.  Sam has 
 
   not heard from the property owner.  The Board has asked Sam to pursue he 
 
   matter in Housing Court.
4.0
Reaffirmation of July 24, 2012 Votes


    4.1   89 Broad Street – Housing Complaint

    4.2
Ernie’s Excavating Installer Application

    4.3
175 White Pond Road Septic Plan


    4.4 
BOH Vouchers


    4.5
Minutes June 26, 2012


Jim motioned that all votes be reaffirmed.  Motion was seconded by Pat, motion 
carried 2-0-1
5.0
Application to Install Subsurface Sewage Disposal System


    5.1
28 Murphy Road

  Jim motioned to approve the application, seconded by Jay.  Motion carried 3-0

6.0
General Business

    6.1   Fee Schedule Revision



Pat moved to accept the revision effective 8/29/12.  Motion was seconded 


by Jim and carried 3-0
                6.2   Substance Abuse Grant update



Contract with JSI must be approved by the Selectmen.
                6.3   West Nile Virus update



School grounds were sprayed last week.  Additional athletic fields will be 


sprayed tonight.  Residents may request areas to be sprayed though 


CMMCP.

    6.4
Minutes – July 24, 2012 and August 14, 2012


approved

    6.5
Voucher – BOH082812   $980


Approved

6.6
Updates from the Health Agent



We are now online with MVEN which is a virtual gateway sustem through 

DPH.



Sam is negotiating with Marlboro to coordinate a joint Hazardous Waste 


Day.  Paul Blazar has spoken to the Mayor of Marlboro and they both 


support the idea.  Maynard and Stow have expressed interest in joining 


with Hudson to hold joint Hazardous Waste Days.  Hudson’s choice 


would be to work with Marlboro.



Flu Clinics will be held on October 6 at the High School and November 8 


at the Senior Center.

7.0
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM
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